GURU NANAK DEV UNIVERSITY, AMRITSAR
Office of Deputy Registrar (Finance)
No:
Dated /5 9. oo

Dear GNDU Students,

Majority of students have paid their fees within the stipulated time as
mentioned in the schedule without any late fee penalty. As the last date of
paying fee with minimum penalty of Rs.100/- has relapsed. the next date
of paying fee with nominal late fee of Rs. 200 is till 21°' September, 2020.
It is therefore requested that the remaining students may kindly deposit
their fees before 21%' September, 2020, so that the enhanced late fee
penalty can be avoided.

As mentioned earlier, in case of genuine financial hardship you are
requested to contact your Head of Department/Principal for dividing the
fees in installments. However it is reiterated that there is no provision in
rules and regulation of the university to waive off the late fee penalty.
This may be treated with utmost seriousness. L
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(Dr. Rajesh Kalia)

' Deputy Registrar (Finance)
Guru Nanak Dev University
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